
  
 
 
 
 
 

The Jordans – Serving in Sicily 
March 2008 Update 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
We hope that you dear folk had a wonderful and blessed Easter.  March was a very exciting month for us.  The first 
Sunday in March, we broke our record in attendance.  We had to bring in extra chairs.  Our small building was crowded 
with 35 present.  The other Sundays this month we ran about 30.  Thank the Lord for his blessings on the ministry here in 
Mazzara del Vallo. 
  
Brother Gino Signorello went home to be with the Lord the day after Easter.  His wife Fiorella is doing very well, she 
knows she has to lean on the Lord for his grace and strength.  Please pray for the children to come to know the Lord and 
be saved. 
  
Brother Joe Sudore called us recently to tell us that he is not coming back to Sicily for a year or more because of his need 
to go to language school.  We started to make other arrangements for the Church.  Brother Salvatore Galioto graciously 
agreed to assume the responsibility of the Church and allow us to depart in May for our next furlough as scheduled.  Our 
alternative date for departure is May 21st. 
  
Linda had a good trip to the States and we thank you for your prayers for her safety as she traveled.  The Lord used her to 
witness to those that sat next to her on the plane.  No one accepted the Lord, but they heard the Gospel.  She was able to 
witness to a Jewish lady in the Airport and her eyes were opened for the first time.  Linda returned March 29th. 
  
Prayer Request: 
1.      Smooth transition as we have many things to do before departure for furlough. 
2.      For a Van and a house to rent in the states. 
3.      The Church will need much prayer during this time. 
4.      Brother Galioto as he takes the responsibility for the Church. 
5.      Brother Santo Eterno is home from the hospital but he still needs much prayer. 
  
We thank you so much for your faithfulness to give and pray for us and for the ministry here in Sicily.  Until next month, 
may God richly bless each of you. 
  
In Christ service, 
Brother Randall & Sister Linda 
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